Among the specific recommendations which
Mr. Clark said the government has accepted are exploiting
the trade potential of Asia Pacific markets, maintaining
real growth in official development assistance, examining
with the provinces how more foreign students can be brought
to Canada, the creation of an international institute in
Canada to help Third World countries in the area of human
rights and democratic development, and concrete steps to

improve the focus of the Northern dimension of Canada's
foreign policy.




